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ERRATUM  

NOTICE TO ALL COMPENSATION FUND PENSIONERS 

 

The previous Notice erroneously indicated the pension increase cycle as 2021/2022.  This 
is incorrect. 
 
The pension increase of 4.5% is for the 2022/2023 cycle. 
 
The implementation remains as communicated:   
 
 
a. The 4.5% increase in pensions will be implemented with the October 2022 pension 
payments. 
 
 
b. The accrual payments, effective from 1 April 2022 will be implemented with the 
November 2022 pension payments. 

 

The Compensation Fund wishes to thank all Pensioners for their patience during this 

process. 
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